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As a resident of rural Deschutes County, I see the impacts of vehicle/wildlife 

collisions regularly.  Oregon lags in safe wildlife crossings compared to other western 

states, and I'd like to see our state catch up in protecting drivers and wildlife and 

especially mule deer migration corridors.  Thank you for your consideration, 

Susan Rutter 

La Pine, Oregon 


